
 
 
 
 

Heartland Payment Systems provides the compilations, summaries and other information contained within our Product Marketing 
Bulletins to serve as general guidelines. While we strive to make sure this information is accurate, we do not warrant the completeness, 
timeliness, or suitability of this information for your specific needs. In addition, the compilations, summaries and information contained 
within this document do not substitute for the Association Rules, which are part of your contract with Heartland Payment Systems. 

Page 1 of 1 

Product Marketing Bulletin 1129 

© 2019 Heartland Payment Systems, LLC.   

 

www.heartlandpaymentsystems.com 

 

 
 
Date:   September 16, 2019 
To:   All Clients 
Subject:   Mastercard Dispute Resolution Initiative 
Product:  Mastercard   
Action:   Informational 
Related PMB: 1084 
 
 
Mastercard Dispute Resolution Initiative 
 
As previously communicated, Mastercard announced the Mastercard Dispute Resolution Initiative (DRI) 
to enhance the dispute resolution process by simplifying and improving the efficiency of handling disputes 
as well as preventing invalid disputes. Heartland is pleased to announce we have successfully 
implemented the DRI changes without any interruption in service to our clients on August 26, 2019. 
 
Two new fields have been added for “Claim ID (MC only)” and “Event/Request ID (MC only)” to the 
Disputes portal at the bottom of the Details screen. These are reference only fields. There are no 
functionality changes to the Disputes portal. 
 
Please contact Heartland with any questions.  
  


